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January 5, 2024 

 
 

Dear Neighbors: 
  
We hope everyone was able to enjoy the holidays. We would like to begin by wishing everyone a very happy 
and healthy New Year and sincerely wish all of our residents, family and friends the best for the year to come. 
Stay safe, healthy and rest assured that the Board is working to address matters that impact the overall welfare 
and charming nature of our community. 
  
The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.   
  
In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing on the tentative Village budget for 
fiscal year 2024/2025.  We are pleased to report that despite increases in our expenses, the Board has been 
able to hold the line and prepare a budget that will not increase taxes on residents. The tentative budget can 
be viewed on our website.   
 
We have also scheduled meetings with the police precinct and patrol security to ensure that our Village is 
properly monitored. In a follow up letter, we will update residents on neighborhood security matters impacting 
the community. 
  
We hope you can join us on Monday evening and look forward to your participation.  Once again, if you have 
any concerns or would like us to address specific matters, please do not hesitate to contact Village Hall. Thank 
you for being a part of the Woodsburgh community. 
  
  
Very truly yours, 
 
Jake Harman 
Mayor 

 


